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Minutes, Public Hearing on Proposed Property Taxes  
Cass County Board of Supervisors 
Tuesday, March 26, 2024 
 
The Cass County Board of Supervisors met in special session at 9:08 a.m. in the courthouse board room with 
members present:  Steve Baier, chair; Stephen Green, Wendy Richter, and Bernard Pettinger. Absent:  Mark 
O’Brien. 
 
Pettinger moved, Richter second, to adopt the agenda. All ayes. Motion carried.  
 
At 9:09 a.m., Baier recessed for the public hearing on the proposed property taxes. Members of the public 
expressed interest in how to interpret the School, County and City Budget Year Statement to Owners and 
Taxpayers mailing sent as required by Iowa Code 24.2A. The board explained that the mailing does not reflect 
the actual amount the taxpayer will pay for the coming fiscal year. Pettinger moved, Richter seconded, to 
close the public hearing. All ayes. Motion carried. At 9:31 a.m., Baier closed the public hearing.  
 
At 9:37 a.m. Green moved, Pettinger second, to adjourn. All ayes. Meeting adjourned.   
 
 


